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Hello Lakeside Parents and Guardians, 
 
We have had an excellent week at Lakeside in celebration of 
American Education Week.  There has been fabulous teaching 
and learning taking place daily in our classrooms. 
 
Due to the weather conditions and school closing on Thursday, 
our Spell Bowl competition was rescheduled for Monday, No-
vember 19.  Go Lions!! 
 
We have a lot to celebrate at Lakeside and in Warren.  I am so 
proud of our school and extended community for the great 
things that are taking place in our public schools.  Thanks for 
your continued support! 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mrs. Smith 

SAVE THE DATES 

Mrs. Smith’s Snapchat… 

NOVEMBER 

21-23 Thanksgiving Break:  NO 
SCHOOL 

Lost and Found 
We currently have 
many personal 
items in the Lost 
and Found bins lo-

cated in the school clinic.  Please 
check with your child and if they 
are missing any clothing, jackets, 
books, lunchboxes, or other per-
sonal items, please have them 

check our bins.  

WEEKLY 
 ATTENDANCE 

KG 97.34% 

1st 95.60% 

2nd 95.47% 

3rd 94.01% 

4th 95.48% 

Lakeside 
Total 

95.43% 

Township  
Goal 

97% 

THANKSGIVING 
HOLIDAY BREAK  
NOVEMBER 21ST, 
22ND, AND 23RD  

 

In celebration of 
Thanksgiving, Warren Township 
schools will be closed on Wednes-
day, November 21st thru Friday, 
November 23rd. Regular classes 
will resume on Monday, Novem-
ber 26th. Enjoy your time with 
family and friends.  

SKATING PARTY...Our  next Skat-
ing Party will be held on Monday, De-
cember 3 from 6:00pm-8:00pm @ 
the Roller Cave located @ 8734 E. 
21st Street.  Cost is $6, which includes 

regular skate rental 
(speed skates and 
blade skates are 
extra).  Everyone 
age 3 and older, 
including older sib-
lings, are required 
to purchase an ad-

mission ticket and wear skates.  Every 
child must have an adult who is re-
sponsible for them @ school skating 
parties.  Our PTA’s philosophy is to 
support family time...Children are not 
to be dropped off unsupervised.   

DECEMBER 

1 Breakfast with Santa: 
9:00am—11:30am 

3 Skating Party—Roller Cave: 
6:00pm-8:00pm 

12 1 Hour Late Start for Stu-
dents 



SCHOOL DISTRICT PUBLICATIONS/
NEWS MEDIA USE FOR 

STUDENTS 
 

The occasion may arise when 
the school district wants to rec-
ognize your child or your child’s 
school.  This may include your 
child’s photo, your child’s name or your 
child’s work in district publications, newslet-
ters, on school district websites, and in elec-
tronic/social media or in staff training videos.  
We may also want to tell the media (including 
newspapers, television, and radio) about your 
child’s achievements.  We never knowingly 
release information about a student to anyone 
who wants to use it for commercial/political 
purposes.  However, we will honor your re-
quest to not include your child in these types 
of recognitions if you notify your child’s 
school office in writing that you do not want 
this type of information released. 

Birthday Treat Policy:  
 
 Starting this 18/19 school year, 
all MSD Warren Schools will be 
aligning their birthday celebra-
tion policies to the district’s wellness policy.  
As  part of our efforts towards health and 
wellness, we follow a “no birthday treats” 
guideline.  Warren Townships policy empha-
sizes on academics and fairness to all chil-
dren.  Birthday treats and party items are not 
allowed during school hours.  Please do not 
send food items or party invitations to school.  
Also, balloons and flowers are not to be de-
livered to students at school.   

Thank you for supporting Lakeside Ele-
mentary. Please continue to 
send in your box tops!!  

Weekly Counselor Digest: 
 

 Weekly Attendance Statistic: Fre-
quent absences from school can shape 
adulthood (DOE Study) 

 

 Weekly Behavioral Statistic: in 2015 29.3% of Indi-
ana students reported feeling sad and/or hopeless 
(CDC, 2015) 

 

 College & Career: This month is National Career 
Development Month: encourage your child to talk 
about what they want to be when they grow up, 
schedule fun (and sometimes free) activities to go 
shadow a career that interests your student! 

 

 Grief support is still available, please reach out to 
me if interested 

 

 Your school counselor will be rolling out some new 
lessons in the next week or so! Next week’s newsletter 
will include the subjects covered and possible follow 
up activities 

SAVE THE DATE 
Lakeside’s Annual Breakfast with Santa 

Saturday, December 1, 2018 
9am—11:30am 

 
Additional information will 

be coming home soon 


